

UNION COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE



Dr. Caesar DePaco Summit Nutritionals International 29 Rockaway Road Lebanon, NJ 08833

March 19, 2024

PETER CORVELLI Sheriff

CARLO CAPARRUVA Undersheriff

VICTOR MANATA Undersheriff Dear Dr. Caesar DePaco,

I want to express my gratitude for the time you took to meet with representatives from the Union County Sheriff's Office. As previously mentioned, the Union County Sheriff's Canine Unit is seeking your support by donating a dog to our department.

The Union County Sheriff's Canine Unit provides services to twenty-one municipalities within Union County, as well as mutual aid to other police agencies throughout the State.

Your generous donation would furnish the canine unit's newest handler with a dual-purpose canine, ensuring that the unit has the necessary resources to maintain the highest standard of service for our communities.

If you have any questions or would like more information about our organization, please don't hesitate to contact me at (908) 527-4431.

Thank you once again for your support of law enforcement.

With gratitude,

Peter Corvelli

Sheriff

Union County Sheriff's Office